
REGISTRATION  July 30— August 2, 2018 

12th Grade July 30th 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

11th Grade July 31st 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

10th Grade August 1st 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

9th Grade August 2nd 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

July 11, 2018 

 

Dear Student, Parents, and Guardians, 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Albuquerque Talent Development Academy (ATDA). I would like to welcome stu-
dents and their parents to the new school year.  We’re most confident that you and your student will find ATDA to be a 
school environment in which he/she will grow in academic skills and will have the opportunity to participate in activi-
ties that comprehensive high schools provide, while maintaining the personalized care and attention of a private 
school. As a fully North Central Accreditation accredited school, ATDA strives to provide your student with a nurturing 
yet appropriately challenging program. ATDA will work with you to design an academic program that is personalized to 
meet his/her needs, while also giving your student the opportunity to reach for higher education dual-credit classes. 

Our first day of school is Wednesday, August 8, 2017. Please note that classes begin at 8:30 am and end at 4:15 pm. 
Our registration by grade level starts on Monday, July 30th, 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. If you wish to come in earlier than 
those dates, we may be able to also accommodate you and your child on the week of July 23rd.  For all students new to 
ATDA, we request that you bring a copy of your birth certificate, immunization records, latest official/unofficial tran-
scripts (first-time 9th graders do not need a transcript),  and if applicable, the IEP and re-evaluation forms. All return-
ing students need only to bring immunization records even if they have been provided in previous years (see attached 
flyer).  A parent/legal guardian must accompany their child during registration. 

During registration: 

 Students must be in dress code on registration day so they can take a photo for their Student ID which will be giv-
en to them at a later date 

 All students and parents are expected to meet with our Counselor, Mrs. Yokoyama, in order to discuss and sign 
their student’s “Next Step” forms (This is a graduation requirement) 

 Parents may also sign up at this time for a “Powerschool “ account in order to view their student’s grades during 
the school year 

 FYI—ATDA is a Title I school and all students receive free breakfast and lunch meals. 

Your student will be participating in our proud tradition of academic excellence and highly technological instruction to 
assist them in  becoming the leaders of the future. We know that with your assistance and participation in our school’s 
active Parent Advisory Council, ATDA will continue to chart your child’s path to success. This promises to be another 
productive year of growth at ATDA, and with your help, I’m sure this year will be one of the school’s very best.  If you 
have any questions or requests regarding the information herein, please contact us at (505) 503-2465.  

Once again, I welcome you and your child to Albuquerque Talent Development Academy. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Gloria Garza, Principal 

 
 
 
 
 

Classes begin at 8:30 am on Wednesday, August 8th and our two buses provide 
transportation from several pick-up and drop-off points! 


